
 

 

 
 
 

June 28, 2024 

 
 
 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

All offices at City Hall will be closed Thursday, July 4th  
 in observance of Independence Day 

 

 
REFUSE PICK UP 

 
There will be no refuse or recycling services on Thursday, July 4th.  

Services will be provided as shown below. 
 

 
Regular Monday pickup will be on Monday 

Regular Tuesday pickup will be on Tuesday 
Regular Wednesday pickup will be on Wednesday 

Regular Thursday pickup will be on Friday 
Regular Friday pickup will be on Saturday 

 
 
 

CITIBUS SERVICE 
 

There will be no CitiBus services on Thursday, July 4th. 
 

 
 


